
The Global Methodist Church is aware of recent decisions made by the General

Conference of The United Methodist Church with respect to its definition of

marriage and its ordination standards. The Global Methodist Church operates

independently from The United Methodist Church and therefore, we do not

have any affiliation with their decisions, nor do we wish to comment or provide

commentary on the actions of other religious organizations.

The Global Methodist Church maintains its steadfast commitment to advancing

its mission, which involves proclaiming the Gospel of Jesus Christ and serving

its community of more than 4,501 churches and congregational members

worldwide. Rooted in the teachings of Jesus Christ and the historic confessions

of the Christian faith proclaimed over the past two thousand years, The Global

Methodist Church remains dedicated to upholding its denomination's strong

foundation.

For further inquiries you may contact us at media@globalmethodist.org. 
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